
From: Foster, Grant
To: Verbick, Jim; Michael Donnelly
Subject: Requesting Rereferral of #12 Freymiller"s
Date: Sunday, November 15, 2020 7:01:53 AM

Hi, Jim & Michael.

After some delay, I did hear back from the applicants and we were able to schedule a
neighborhood meeting for their proposal on 11/19. As such, I would request rereferral of their
application to the December ALRC meeting. The applicants are aware of this and agreeable.

Additionally, I have no concerns with the Kwik Trip application in my district (item 18). Please
let me know if you have any questions and thanks in advance.

Grant Foster
District 15 Alder
Madison Common Council
608-285-2519
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